OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

July 23, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 164 — 24

To: Distribution List
From: Chief of Staff
Subject: Island Wide Clean-up on Friday, July 26, 2024

The Island Wide Clean-up for this month is scheduled for this Friday, July 26, 2024. All
departments, agencies, offices, and authorities are expected to participate in the monthly Island
Wide Clean-up.

In addition to the Island Wide Clean-up, all departments and agencies are requested to clean their
respective lots and compounds immediately following the IWCC. This effort is to promote a clean
and safe working environment.

As always, your full support of the IWCC is greatly appreciated. Your continued dedication and
commitment to this initiative has helped to improve the beauty of our natural environment and

the quality of life of our people.

Let us continue to work together to Keep Amerika Samoa Clean and Beautiful.

LoaT avav aupola
Chief of Staff
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